
Thank you to all of our  

Residents for helping  

to control the spread  

of COVID-19! 

At this time, we’re still being asked to follow protocols to continue 
to control the spread and we know everyone is tired, but you 
should be very proud of all your hard work. 

A few things to remember this holiday weekend: 

1. Gatherings of 10 or less is still in effect 
2. Physical distancing of 6’ minimum 
3. Use of face coverings in all public buildings, and outdoors if 

6’ physical distancing cannot be met 
4. Wash hands frequently or use hand sanitizer  
5. Disinfect high touch areas frequently (light switches, door 

handles, counters, etc…) 

For information on “Re-opening Massachusetts”, please go to 
https://www.mass.gov/info-details/reopening-massachusetts. 

We sincerely hope you enjoy the holiday and weather, be safe, be 
well and thank you! 
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